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Today is “B” Day 
Halloween is creeping! Are You Ready??? 

 
 

Another Win for our Girls’ Basketball Team 
Another deserved win for our Girls’ Basketball Team. They defeated Salina 

by a score of 33 – 4. Their record now is 3 Wins and 1 Loss. 

Big game is coming tomorrow, Friday, 15th against Woodworth. Go Girls Go 

Boys’ Football Team Puts a Good Fight 
Our Boys’ Football Team put another good fight, but ended up losing to 

Lowrey by a score of 18 to 13. Their record is 2 Wins and 2 Losses. You 

can still do it boys.  

Friday, Oct. 16th, 1/2 Day - AM 

Friday, Oct. 16th, 2015 will be a Student 1/2 day - AM. Students will 

have a shortened day and will leave school at 11:05 AM. I am sure your 

parents will be “thrilled” and will have some chores ready for you!!!! 

Montreal and Quebec City Trip Deadline: Today 

Registration deadline for the trip to Montreal and Quebec City 

is today, Friday, October 16th.  Please fill out the required form 

and give a deposit of $100 to Mr. Haddad. Thanks. 

No Games Club Meeting this Friday 

The Games Club will not meet this Friday, Oct. 16th since it is 

a ½ day of school. It will resume its meetings on Friday, Oct. 21st, and every Friday 

thereafter in room D-4, from 2:55 to 4:55. Thanks – Mr. Melvin. 

Return Emergency Cards 
All students must return the emergency cards that were handed out to 

them earlier. Those cards are very important to update records. 

 



                               STOUT MIDDLE SCHOOL 
                  THE DAILY BULLETIN 

Friday, Oct. 16, 2015 

 

 2 

Cross Country Meet: Oct 17th
 

The Dearborn Public Schools in partnership with the 

Dearborn Track Club announce the 4rth Annual 

Robert Cipriano Cross Country Meet. 

When:  Saturday, October 17th, 2015 

        Staff Runs Start 8:30 am 

        Students’ runs start 9:00 am 

Where:       Ford Field Park, Dearborn  

After-School Computers &Tutoring: Wednesdays 
After-School Computers &Tutoring will be resumed on Wednesday, October 

21st and every Wednesday thereafter from 3:00 - 4:50 p.m. with Mr. 

Vietinghoff in Room F7 for all students 6th-8th grade.  

Be1 Club Meeting: Wednesday, Oct. 21st 

Calling all Stout Falcons! Our first Be1 Club Meeting will 

be held in Room D-2 at 3:00 pm on Wednesday, October 

21st. The Be1 Club is Stout’s Antibullying club which aims 

to shut down bullying. Old and new members are welcome. Thanks - Ms. Alasry. 

“Pink Out” for a Good Cause: Thursday, October 22nd
 

On Thursday, October 22nd our school will be competing against 

Lowrey Middle School in a "Pink Out." To participate, wear pink 

and donate at least $1.00. Funds will go to help cancer patients 

who cannot afford to pay for their expenses while undergoing 

treatment.  If we win, Lowrey's Athletic Director, two principals, 

and girls' basketball coach will have to wear Stout gear for the 

day!  If we lose, Mr. Oke, Ms. Cizek, Mrs. Reed, and Mr. Serazio 

will have to wear Lowrey gear for the day. Don't let friends wear Lowrey gear here at 

Stout! Save our staff the embarrassment! GO PINK, GO FALCONS!!!!!! 
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8th Grade Stout Band Performance: Sunday, Oct. 25, 2015 
The Stout 8th grade Band has been invited to perform in a 

concert just prior to the Motor City Brass Band on October 

25th at Dearborn's Performing Arts Center. We were the only 

middle school invited to participate in this concert. The Motor 

City Brass Band is a professional performing group based right here in the Motor city! The 

concert begins at 3:00! Come on out and join us. 

Middle School Parent Teacher Conferences: Oct. 26 and 28 
Event:    Parent Teacher Conferences 

Date:      Monday, October 26th and Wednesday, October 28th. 

Time:      4:00 - 7:00 pm. 

Please remember these important days. Parents will get the 

chance to sit with their children's teachers, express their 

concerns, and get detailed information about their kids academic 

and behavioral progress. Remember: Children's Education is a common task. Parents, 

teachers, and students have to do their share. 

***Interpreters will be available in case needed. 

Study Hall: Tuesdays & Thursdays  
Study Hall will be held in the Media Center on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Students must be signed in at least one day in advance by a teacher on the 

computer share drive. Thanks- Mr. Bennett 

Activity Day: Wednesday, Nov. 4th 
Event:  Activity Day 

Date:  Wednesday, November 4th 

Time:  3:00 - 4:30. 

Admission: $1.00  

Activities include concessions, swimming, basketball, volleyball, karaoke and ping pong. 

No busses, so you must arrange for your own ride home. Thanks – Ms. Woolley 

Pictures Retakes: Friday, Nov. 6th, 2015 
Those who failed to get their pictures taken last week, or didn’t like it, 

will have a new shot at it: Friday, Nov. 6th, 2015. Smile!!!! 
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Student Council Meeting: Wednesday, Nov. 18th 
Event:  Student Council Meeting 

Date:  Wednesday, November 18th 

Time:  3:00 – 5:00 pm. 

We have many fall and holiday events coming up. Please plan to attend this important 

meeting. Thanks – Ms. Woolley 

Dates of Stout Boys’ Football Games 
Here are the dates of Stout boys’ Football Games: 

Wednesday, Oct. 21st, 2015: Unis @ Stout 

Wednesday, Nov. 4th, 2015: Smith @ Stout 

Games start 3:30 pm. Cheer our players. 

Dates of Stout Girls’ Basketball Games 
Cheer Stout Girls’ Basketball team at these dates: 

Thursday, Oct. 15th, 2015: Woodworth @ Stout 

Tuesday, Oct. 20th, 2015: Stout @ Smith 

Thursday, Oct. 22th, 2015: Lowrey @ Stout 

Tuesday, Oct. 27th, 2015: Stout @ Unis 

Thursday, Nov. 4th, 2015: Stout @ Bryant 

Friday, Nov. 6th, 2015:  Salina @ Stout 

 

Teachers’ Bulletin 
 

Student of the Month Nominations 
To all 6th and 7th grade teachers. We are looking for students who demonstrate all core 

values of Dearborn Public Schools and would like to recognize some of the awesome students 

here at Stout.  If you have a student who you would like to nominate as our student of the 

month, send the following info to Jason Liggett: Name, grade and a brief explanation on why 

they should be student of the month.  Thanks! 


